
Picture Day

Dear Parent or Guardian,

School Pictures will be taken on Friday, September 8. The Ridgeway 
Desktop Publishing Class will be taking the photographs. Please wearsomething colorful.

Again this year, you will be able to purchase picture packets using the 
attached order form. Please send payment with your student the day of 
pictures or contact Ridgeway R-V at 660-872-6813 to make other 
arrangements.  Please make checks payable to Ridgeway R-V School 
District.

a 5 by 7 of the class

Betsy
Cross-Out




